
 
 

 
 
 
April 10, 2024 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING/PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  Chet Parsons, CVTA Executive Director 

804-323-2033   
chet@cvtava.org 

 
Central Virginia Transportation Authority 
FY 2025 Administrative and Operating Budget 
 
The Central Virginia Transportation Authority announces an opportunity for public 
comment regarding its draft FY 2025 Administrative and Operating Budget 
which is posted online here:  
 
Instructions for submitting comments on the proposed budget: 
A 15-day public comment period on the proposed budget will be held from April 11, 
2024, through April 25, 2024. Comments may be submitted via email at 
information@cvtava.org or through the box provided at the bottom of this page:  
 
Comments received before 3 p.m. on April 25, 2024, will be distributed to the 
members of the Authority. 
 
The Authority will hold a public hearing on Friday, April 26, 2024, during its 
regular meeting at 9:00 am. Anyone wishing to submit general comments during 
the public hearing included in the meeting agenda may do so by either attending 
the meeting in person in the James River Boardroom at PlanRVA, 424 Hull Street, 
Suite 300, or by joining the Zoom webinar and submitting questions via the Q&A 
dialog box. 
 
Zoom Webinar Instructions for the Public Hearing will be available at 
https://planrva.org/transportation/cvta/ ahead of the meeting.  
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